
KGBPA Meeting -9/12/24 - Hopyard Clubhouse
Attendees:

John Trowbridge, President Theresa Trowbridge, Treasurer Lisa Hurdle, Secretary
Nikki Marckel, Vice President Lindsey Rabun, Co-treasurer Becky Emory, Co-Secretary

Also in attendance were: Paula Scaramozzi, Elizabeth Michalik, Brei Cratty, Brad Nester, Kristi Sindel, Kathy Braden,
Brian Braden, and Jonathan Palmer

Call to Order: 6:37pm
Old Business :

- Approval of meeting minutes from 7/18/24: Brei motioned to approve.Brad second. Motion
passed.

- Treasurer report: We have $8995.54 in the account. Nats fundraising was slower than last year.
Car show brought in over $1800.

- Swag Table Update Earrings sold well at the swag table. We ordered more pure vida bracelets.
- Jonathan Palmer gave an update on how the car show went. Things that went well and

things to improve for next year. He hopes to continue this every year.
New Business:

- Scholarship fund needs to be set for the 24/25 school year. John proposed 2 scholarships
at $1000 each. After discussion it was determined 4 scholarships at $500 each would
better serve the students. Brian Motioned to approve, Brei second. Motion passed.

- We need to start planning for next year. A lot of members have seniors graduating.
Different coordinators would be better than one person doing it all.

- Budget adjustments are as follows - $800 drum major camp wasn’t utilized, $400
budgeted for waterproofing wasn’t needed, $300 in gas reimbursement for trucks isn’t
needed. John proposed redistributing this money to rent a truck for competitions and away
games. He priced out rentals including mileage for each event. Total rough estimates were
as follows: Penske was $1985, Budget was $1123, Minters was $965.

Brei motioned to move the $1500 of now unbudgeted funds to truck rental. Brian
second. Motion passed.

Meeting Adjourned : 7:35pm




